
Mayor André F. Harvey 
invites you!

Join us at the Taste of Bellwood on 
Saturday, August 9, 2025 at 12:00 noon 
as we celebrate the rich 125-year history – 
and promising future – of the 
Village of Belwood!

BRING THEM FANS and let’s have a 
“Boots on the Ground” party of a time 
as we honor the 125th Anniversary of 
our beloved Village of Bellwood!
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